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“The ‘going dark’ issue has become controversial.  The security of our data is at stake—but also the 

security of our country.  We need this Commission because we should confront this challenge with a 

rational dialogue, not rancor.” 

-Former Secretary of Homeland Security Michael Chertoff 

 


